
 
 

 
 
 

CONTACT LENS POLICY 
 
               
 
Welcome to the Treasure Valley Eye Center contact lens program. 
 
We appreciate your selecting us to provide your vision care and will do all we can to make your contact lens wearing 
experience a successful one. 

 
Contact lens wear involves additional responsibilities on the part of the patient as compared to spectacle wear. To 
monitor the safety and effectiveness of your contact lenses and to assess the health of your eyes while wearing contact 
lenses, routine eye examinations and contact lens progress visits are necessary, and are required by our office. Your 
doctor and/or contact lens specialist will advise you as to when and how many follow up visits are necessary for the 
particular type of contact lens you are wearing.  
 
Our contact lens fitting and management fees include the initial eligibility consult, diagnostic fitting, and instruction 
on lens insertion, removal, care and maintenance. This contact lens fee is separate and in addition to the fee for a 
routine eye exam/eye health evaluation. Routine contact lens progress visits during the first ninety (90) days of wear 
are also included in the initial fitting fee. Visits for eye infections, corneal abrasions and other medical eye problems, 
even if related to contact lens wear, are not included in routine fitting fees, but are usually covered by your major 
medical insurance policy.  
 
Our office cannot be responsible for contact lenses purchased from other sources. Should non-compliance with 
recommended contact lens care or lack of follow up care become a problem, Treasure Valley Eye Center reserves the 
right to terminate the doctor-patient relationship and refuse future contact lens prescription refills. If you have any 
questions or are unclear on any aspect of this agreement, please consult with our staff prior to signing below.  
 
 
Signature         Date      
                                                                                                         

 


